
 

BART  
Warm Springs 
Extension 
 

       June 20, 2013 

      As part of the Warm Springs Extension Project, 
construction crews will temporarily reduce the 
eastbound lane on Walnut Avenue from two lanes down 
to one, between Civic Center Drive and BART Way.  

The work will include, but is not limited to: 

 Traffic control placement and temporary closure of 
the eastbound #2 (outside) lane  

 Potholing, saw cutting and demolition work  

 Gas and electrical line relocation 

 Removal of signs and traffic control, as well as road 
clean up. 

                                                    

We appreciate your continued patience during construction. 
If you have questions regarding these activities, please 
contact our office at (510) 413-2060 or e-mail 
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov.  

Construction Details 

Summary of Activity  

Relocating utilities on Walnut 
Ave. 

Temporary closure of the #2 lane 
in the eastbound direction  

Estimated Start Date  

Week of June 24, 2013 

Estimated Duration  

Up to 4 to 5 weeks 

Impacts  

 Possible traffic delays 

 Pedestrian detours 

 

General Work Hours  

7 am to 7 pm 
Monday through Friday  
Saturday work as necessary 
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